
 

 

MINUTES 
House Appropriations Subcommittee on Community Colleges 
(Joint Meeting with Senate Subcommittee on Community Colleges) 

March 13, 2017 
Morris Lawrence Bldg, Rm 101, Washtenaw Community College 

 
The subcommittee was called to order at 1:09p.m. by Representative Afendoulis, Chair. 
Representative Bizon was absent and excused. 
 
Representative Afendoulis and Senator Booher recognized the following individuals, who 
provided testimony and answered members’ questions:  
 
 Dr. Rose Bellanca; Mr. Brandon Tucker; Ms. Kallie Welch 

President, Washtenaw Community College; Dean, WCC; Student, WCC 
 

 Dr. Stan Jensen 
President, Henry Ford College 

 
 Dr. James Sawyer 

President Elect & Provost, Macomb Community College 
 
 Ms. Erin Schor 

Legislative Director, Michigan Community College Association 
 
 Mr. Peter Ruark 

Michigan League for Public Policy 
 

 
 
Representative Afendoulis adjourned the meeting at 2:18p.m. 


